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Item No. 14.5.1                
  
  

Request for Council’s Consideration 

 Included on Agenda 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Thursday) 

 Added Item 
(Submitted to Municipal 
Clerk’s Office by Noon 
Monday) 
 

 Request from the Floor 

Date of Council Meeting:  October 4, 2016 

Subject:  Reinstatement of Crosswalk near Sheet Harbour Hospital 

Motion for Council to Consider: 
 
That Regional Council requests a staff report to determine how the Municipality can make a 
formal request to the Nova Scotia Department of Transportation to reinstate a pedestrian 
crosswalk on Highway #7 near the vicinity of the Eastern Shore  Memorial Hospital in Sheet 
Harbour. 

Reason:  
 
There was a crosswalk located at this site for many years, and due to construction it was 
subsequently removed.  This is a busy section of highway for pedestrians accessing both the 
hospital and Lawtons Drug Store.  The crosswalk would have to be located a short distance 
west at the intersection of Martin Lane and the road reserve crosscut, where the curb is already 
cut and reinstall it at that new location, which is still close proximity to the Hospital and Lawtons. 
In the interest of public safety, it is important to make a case to the NSDOT that a crosswalk be 
re-established.   

Outcome Sought: Staff Report  
 
 
 
 

Councillor David Hendsbee 
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